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May 2, 1995 

Samuel Blumenfeld 
73 Bishops Forest Dr. 
Waltham, MA 02154 

Dear Sam, 

I am sorry that you have not yet been able to join us in our 
new Practical Homeschooling forum on America Online. But I 
know you had good reasons for not being able to do so. 

I have taken the liberty of printing out the notes people 
have posted in the folder I started for you, back when you 
thought you would be able to join us on AOL. 

Don't worry -- you don't have to answer these posts. I have 
archived the folder in the library, after explaining to 
everyone that you just weren't able to join us after all, so 
the users know you won't be able to answer these questions 
online. 

I just wanted you to see how AOL "works," and to have an idea 
of the kinds of questions and comments you can expect in the 
new folder we will be happy to start for you when and if you 
ARE able to join us! 

Yours truly, 

Mary Pride, Publisher 


